
 
 

       STOP NECC 2025 – PROTECT OUR COMMUNITY        

The New England Country Club & Copper Mill are pushing forward with a massive development at 180 Paine 

Street, Bellingham—a 5-story, 1,600-unit housing complex that would replace 330 acres of forests and 

impact Bellingham, Woonsocket, and surrounding towns. We need your help to stop it! 

What’s at Stake? 

     Traffic & Safety Risks – The development would bring up to a 20% increase in Bellingham’s 

population, potentially overwhelming local roads and emergency services. Documents suggest extending local 

dead-end roads, potentially connecting Woonsocket, Cumberland, and Bellingham. 

  Sewer & Water Infrastructure Overload – Bellingham already faces water bans—how can it support 

thousands of new residents? The town’s aging sewer system may force Woonsocket’s infrastructure to absorb 

the strain. 

       Environmental Destruction – Bulldozing woodlands will wipe out wildlife habitats, increase stormwater 

runoff, and raise flood risks for local homes. 

           Quality of Life Impact – This project means years of disruptive construction—constant noise, dust, and 

debris—plus increased noise, light pollution, and congestion in once-quiet neighborhoods. This project does 

NOT belong here! 

HOW YOU CAN HELP: 

   SIGN THE PETITION – Scan the QR code on the bottom or visit: 

https://www.change.org/stopnecc2025 

   JOIN THE MOVEMENT – Follow us on Facebook: Stop NECC 2025, or visit our website at 

www.stopnecc2025.com 

   DISPLAY A LAWN SIGN – Let us know if you’d like one! Reach out to our group on Facebook or use 

the contact us form on our website. 

   ATTEND THE NEXT TOWN HALL MEETING – May 22nd, 7:00 PM, Bellingham High School 

Auditorium. Please check the Bellingham town website for updates. 

   SPREAD THE WORD – Share this flyer with neighbors!  
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